FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE.....

ANNUAL OHIO BASKETBALL COACHES CLINIC

The Ohio High School Basketball Coaches Association is proud to announce that Tom Barrick of Wheelersburg High School has been selected to the Executive Board of the National High School Basketball Coaches Association (NHSBCA).

Tom Barrick, past president and current chairman of the OHSBCA Academic All-Ohio committee was recently named to the Executive Board of the National High School Basketball Coaches Association (NHSBCA). In July at the NHSBCA summer meeting in Indianapolis, Tom was elected to the 10 member board as an Ad Hoc member. Tom joins leaders from Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Michigan, Missouri, New York, North Carolina and Washington on the board.

The NHSBCA is a national organization that links state coaches associations together in an effort to provide a national voice for high school basketball coaches. Their mission is to help mentor and assist coaches and players in learning and teaching the game of basketball. Ohio is the third largest coaches association in the nation and has been a major leader on the national level for a number of years. With Tom's selection to the board, Ohio will have an even bigger influence on the national scene and give Ohio an elevated part in the decision-making process.

Tom's selection to the board marks the first time Ohio has had a leadership position within the NHSBCA. This elevated position within the NHSBCA will help Ohio become one of the leaders in promoting and teaching basketball at the high school level. Every member of the OHSBCA is also a member of the NHSBCA. You can learn more about the NHSBCA by visiting their website at: www.nhsbca.org

"Thanks" for your help.

Larry Wilson OHSBCA Public Relations Director

Telephone: 623-670-4924 Email: wilson120@cox.net